Dr. Bob BrundrettSuperintendent of Schools

April 1, 2010

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Late yesterday afternoon, I received information that one of our Blocker Middle School students filed a report with the Texas City Police Department that he was abducted on Tuesday afternoon. The alleged incident did not take place on school property or its surroundings. However, TCISD wants you to be aware of the situation so you can take this opportunity to discuss safety with your children. Remind them to walk in partners, do not talk to strangers and tell an adult immediately if a stranger approaches them.

The boy has given details to the police and the police are investigating the incident. The abductor is said to be a Hispanic male driving a red, older-model Ford pickup truck. The boy also said the abductor returned him to the same location where he was taken.

If you or your child has any information about this incident, please contact the Texas City Police Department at 409-643-5720 or the Blocker school officer liaison at 409-916-0714.

Sincerely,

Bob Brundrett, Ph.D.

Superintendent